
Week of March 5, 2021

March 1-22
Enrollment 
window is open! 

March 5
End of 2nd 
trimester

March 12
Report Cards go 
home

March 15
No School- 
Teacher PD day!

March 22-26
Career Week

March 29-April 6
No School-
Spring Break! 

Dear SPI parents and families,

Trimester 2 came to a close today! What a year this has been 
as we continue to adapt to the changes this school year. This 
year has been so different from years past and has not been 
easy. The dedication of the parents, students, and staff as we 
have continued to work at creating a safe and healthy 
environment for everyone amazes me every single day. There 
has been so much growth throughout this building and our 
scholars continue to RISE UP every day through all of the 
changes we have had to adapt to. I can not wait to see what is 
in store for our scholars and the goals they will achieve as we 
enter our final trimester! 

Important information is included this week about enrollment, 
forward exam, attendance, the family voice survey, and school 
snacks. If you have any questions or need support, please 
continue to reach out! 

In Christ, 
Ms. Doherty
 

Quick Resource Links
● Nurse Chandra's virtual office can be found here!
● Virtual families to order breakfast and lunch, fill out this form.
● Ready to enroll for 2021-2022? Start here!
● Parent Testimonials can be entered here. 
● Free COVID testing kit request form. 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/e/2PACX-1vQ_0KsxWdFzIBG0m0Lpj6CN4HTiubJ-eCO9ZnCiIfo7MAcJSPoMDKrIdeKH2r6ChBByUjnu_GiCNIV0/pub?start=true&loop=false&delayms=3000&slide=id.p
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1n3WDegZL6U7xGyLISlFQwGcyrpeEqftLNumY5zs-BLU/edit#question=678356381&field=2007478116
https://www.luminschools.org/apps/pages/parental-choice-programs
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1OdSFhQ7PM4Z24kCtCmwhx3Qz-WaESxB2Rpl9m2GhnaM/edit
https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/covid-19/collection.htm#:~:text=The%20State%20of%20Wisconsin%20and,for%20testing%20in%20their%20home.


Family Voice Survey

We are still administering our Spring Family Voice Survey! Your voice 
matters and is important to us and we want to hear from you. We are 
striving for 100% family participation in this survey. If you have not yet 
completed the survey, it can be found here! 

Forward Exam 

Our virtual and in-person scholars in 3rd-8th grade are scheduled to take the Wisconsin 
Forward Exam April 13th-23rd. Letters have been sent home to each family via Fast 
Direct with information in regards to testing as well as the testing dates for each virtual 
scholar. Please note that the exam must be taken in-person for all scholars-there is no 
virtual option. We will be taking all precautions and following the CDC guidelines to 
create a safe testing environment for all scholars. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please call Ms. Doherty.  
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https://s.surveyplanet.com/zPs_m8Hw8


Report Cards
The second trimester ends on Friday, March 5th for both our in person and 
virtual scholars. Report Cards will be posted on Fast Direct and sent home on 
Friday, March 12th. 

Enrollment
Enrollment is open for March! If you still need to enroll, use this link to get started. 
Please make sure to return all forms that were sent home in the enrollment packet. All 
families must also submit a proof of residency to complete the enrollment process. If you 
have any questions, please let us know! 

Attendance
Daily attendance plays a vital part in student success. It is incredibly important that our in 
person scholars are at school and our online scholars are logged into their classrooms 
each day. Instruction is happening right away at 8:00 and ends at 3:30. Please have your 
scholars here each day by 8:00 and until the end of the day so they are not missing out 
on learning! 

Student snacks
We are committed to encouraging healthy lifestyles and choices at SPI throughout our day. 
Students are allotted time during the day for a snack, however, we have been seeing an 
increase in chips, candy and cookies that scholars are bringing from home, which are not 
allowed. Please make sure that the snacks that you are sending to school with your scholar are 
healthy choices. If you have any questions, please call the office.  
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https://www.luminschools.org/apps/pages/parental-choice-programs


Career Week! 

Mark your calendars for our network wide career week March 
22-26! La’Ketta Caldwell, director of our opportunity 
academy, has planned fun activities for our scholars to 
complete during this week. She also worked with our ⅞ 
graders this past week to create commercials encouraging 
everyone in our network to participate! 

Food Pantry

Don’t forget, our church has a food pantry and all are welcome! 
We love being able to provide this service to our church, school 
and surrounding communities. If this is something that you or 
someone you know would like to take part in, the hours of 
distribution are Monday’s 1-3pm and Saturday’s 10am-12pm. If 
you would like more information, please call the office! 

Church Services

We would love to have you join us for Church services at 
SPI! Our services are on Sunday’s at 9:30am and 
Wednesday’s at 6:00pm. If you have any questions regarding 
the services or are looking for a church home, please contact 
Pastor Polzin, 414-353-6800. 
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